A Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group
Manager’s Report
November 30, 2013
Financials

Financials are posted on the community website.

Work Orders

Since October 18" we have 2 new work orders & have closed 6 work orders.

Landscaping

Pruning for the residences is complete. There will be more work done in common
areas during the early winter. Leaf collection has begun.

Next, another round of individual plantings has been requested by owners. We
have received an estimate for this new work & will be consulting the budget to

determine how much we can do by the end of the year.

Last, Doug & Peggy continue to tour on Thursday mornings to look for ways to
improve the grounds & to field questions.

Special Projects

David Carroll continues to repair & paint chimney caps where needed.
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